
From: Weston, Robert, Env. Health
To: "fbarrantes@ci.alameda.ca.us"
Cc: Hugo, Susan, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Ilacqua, Gino, Env. Health
Subject: Unauthorized release report form
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2009 8:29:06 AM
Attachments: unauthorized release form.pdf

unauthorized release form instructions.pdf

Flavio,
I am attaching the form you are required to complete and submit as a result of the overfill/spill at
1616 Fortman Way, Alameda on March 5, 2009.  The requirement to submit this report is listed in
the UST operating permit conditions. 
 
The report is due within 5 working days after the release.  You can find the requirements for the
reporting in California Code of Regulations Title 23, section 2650.
 
Regards,
 
Robert Weston
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
510 567-6781
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged information and/or confidential information only for the
use by the intended recipients. Any usage, distribution, copying or disclosure by any other person, other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited and may be subject to civil action and/or criminal penalties.  If you have received this e-mail transmission in error, please notify the
sender by e-mail or by telephone and delete the transmission.
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